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Join Macomb County Community Mental Health Services 

for a   

Community Conversation  
about  

 Home and Community Based Services  

 

Tuesday, March 28, 2017 

6 – 8 p.m. 
 

Community Care Center 

6555 15 Mile Rd. 

Sterling Hts., 48312   586.465.8326 
 

 

To register please email Stacey Raymond at stacey.raymond@mccmh.net.  

Registration is appreciated, but not required. Walk-ins will be permitted. Please 

send questions to be answered by our panel to HCBS@mccmh.net. Questions may 

be submitted for those who cannot attend, as well as after the forum.  

 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services recently published new 

rules for the delivery of Home and Community Based Services (HCBS). In 

response to these guidelines, the Michigan Department of Health and 

Human Services is developing a statewide HCBS transition plan. 

 

Join local mental health providers, people receiving services, and families 

for a conversation about the coming changes and transition plans. 
 

Featuring: 

John Kinch, MCCMH 

Jim Losey, MCCMH 

Cristina Ritz, MCCMH 

Ken Schleicher, MCCMH 

Jillian Trumbull, OCCMHA 

Jim Kelly, DWCMHA 

Bob Stein, MALA 

Belinda Hawks, MDHHS 
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